
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dr. Stephen C. Smith 
Benton CCSD #47 
Benton, IL 62812 
(618)-932-3126 
stevesmith@benton47.org 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Omni Energy Partners. Our school district has had the 
privilege of working with them on several key projects, and their performance has consistently exceeded 
expectations. 
 
Omni Energy Partners engaged with our district to implement an energy-efficient HVAC system in our elementary 
school, and their professionalism and expertise were evident at every stage of the project. From the initial planning 
to the final implementation, their team worked diligently to ensure that the project was completed on time, well 
before the start of the school year. 
 
The quality of work delivered by Omni Energy Partners was outstanding. The new systems have significantly 
improved the comfort of our classrooms, creating an optimal learning environment for both students and staff. In 
addition, the energy savings realized from these upgrades have been substantial, aligning with our sustainability 
goals and helping to reduce long-term operating costs. 
 
We have been particularly impressed with their proactive communication, commitment to excellence, and ability 
to manage complex projects. They take great pride in delivering high-quality solutions that meet the unique needs 
of school districts, and their customer-focused approach made it easy to collaborate and achieve our goals. 
 
It is without hesitation that I recommend Omni Energy Partners for any performance contracting or energy 
efficiency projects. Their expertise, dedication, and excellent service make them an ideal partner for school 
districts seeking to improve facilities while maximizing energy savings and sustainability. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Steve Smith, Superintendent 
Benton #47 
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